
VILLAGE OF QUITMAN 

MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETING 

June 5, 2018 

 

The Village of Quitman Council of Aldermen met June 5, 2018, 

 for the regular business session.  Present were Mayor Joe Vail, Council members James Trull, 

Jeanne Fain and Clerk Tay Williams. Kristi Greer was absent.  Jeanne Fain led the invocation.  

James Trull led the Pledge of Allegiance.  No public comments.  The minutes from May 8, 2018 

meeting were presented.  Jeanne Fain made motion to accept minutes.  James Trull seconded. 

Motion carried.  Clerk presented the Financial Report.  James Trull made motion to approve 

report.  Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion carried.  James Trull made motion to pay monthly bills.  

Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion carried.   

 

Old Business: 

Public Works Report – Working on getting Inline Chlorine Motors in. 

 

New Business:  

Markay Brown with MML&H reported progress has been made.   Plans are proceeding as 

quickly as possible.  Mayor present Amended 2017 budget and also 2018 Budget for approval.  

James Trull made motion to accept Amended and 2018 budget.  Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion 

carried.  Mayor reported that papers for Local Shares have been signed.  Mayor asked to 

purchase Cold Mix.  James Trull made motion to purchase mix.  Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion 

carried.   

 

 

Other Business: 

 

Mayor asked permission to talk to the owner of the property behind Village Hall and get price 

on purchasing it.  James Trull made motion to ask purchase price of property.  Jeanne Fain 

seconded.  Motion carried.  Also Mayor asked about replacing lights inside Village Hall with LED 

lights.  James Trull made motion to replace lights.  Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion carried.  

James Trull made motion to adjourn.  Jeanne Fain seconded.  Motion carried.  The next 

business meeting will be held Tuesday, July 3, at 6:30 pm, at Quitman Village Hall.  

 

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________ 

Joe Vail, Mayor     Tay Williams, Clerk 



 


